

Three meetings have taken place since the last Council Meeting in November.

A call-in on the Willowholme Options Appraisal resulted in the matter being referred back to request a more detailed consultation to be undertaken with the tenants.  It was agreed that the Improvement Plan for Willowholme would be a suitable project for a Task and Finish Group to undertake.  This will be the first Task and Finish Group used by CROS.

Sickness Absence figures continue to be a concern within the Authority and will continue to be closely monitored by CROS.

The Committee received a presentation on the City Vision Partnership and Carlisle Local Strategic Partnership – observations/comments and suggestions all being put forward which we hope will be taken on board.

The Special Budget Meeting of 6 December was disappointing as some Members were unable to remain for the whole meeting due to the time of the meeting being changed at short notice, therefore denying them full participation in the whole process.  We are assured this will not happen again.

The Budget Reports were difficult to follow at that meeting having been numbered for the Executive Agenda.  This problem needs to be addressed for future meetings.  We look forward to the next round of Budget Papers on 19 January.

Councillor Judy Prest

Vice-Chairman
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